UPDATE

FAA Hosting Training Workshop About Air Traffic
Controller Application Process on April 18

The FAA will soon be accepting applications for prospective entry-level air
traffic controllers. For answers to questions about filling out the application,
what training or life as an air traffic controller looks like, prospective applicants
can chat with current air traffic controllers and FAA hiring experts at an
upcoming workshop.

The FAA is hosting its next workshop via Instagram Live on Thursday, April 18
at 2 p.m. ET (Instagram @FAA).
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APPLICATION OPEN APRIL 19-22, 2024




Interested applicants should update their usajobs.gov profile ahead of the open
hiring period, and prepare application materials for submission before April 22.
Visit https://www.faa.gov/be-atc for more information.

NCF Supports LGBTQ+ Charities with NATCA Pride
Shirts, Act Quickly: Only Available Until April 19

In support of Pride Month 2024, the NATCA Charitable Foundation (NCF) will
once again sell NATCA Pride Shirts. Last year, from the proceeds from these
sales, NCF made donations to charities, who support young LGBTQ+ people in
several states across the country. This year, NCF will again be donating all
proceeds from the shirt sales, plus a minimum of $1,000 to a number of
LGBTQ+ Charitable Organizations. With your support, NCF will be able to help
these worthy charities continue their great work.

National Air Traffic Controllers Association

NATCA Pride 2024 Shirts to
Benefit LGBTQ+ Charities
Available until April 19

Place your order today at
store.natca.org

Available in both women’s and men’s sizes, the light gray NATCA Pride shirts
are priced at $25 plus shipping. Shirts are available for purchase for a limited
time, so please make your order by April 19, 2024. Act quickly and order your

shirts today!

Nominate Your Peers for the Region X Commitment
to Safety Award

The call for nominations for the 2024 Region X Commitment to Safety award is


https://www.faa.gov/be-atc
https://www.natca.org/2024/03/28/ncf-supports-lgbtq-charities-with-natca-pride-shirts/

out! The Region X Commitment to Safety Award is given annually to a Region
X member or team who has shown a profound dedication to ensuring the
safety of the National Airspace System (NAS), and is the companion award to
the Archie League Award for controllers. The peer-nominated award is to
recognize members for their dedication to safety, and any Region X member in
good standing can be nominated for work done since May 1, 2023 in their role
as an aviation safety professional.
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If you know a Region X member or Region X team deserving recognition for
their work to enhance safety, please take the time to submit a nomination for
them.

The deadline is April 30. This award will be given out at our 2024
Communicating for Safety. Nomination information and forms can be found
at the CFS website.
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